February 2015

Keystone Connections
Connecting With Your Neighbors

Dear Homeowner,

We would like to begin this newsletter by thanking those who attended our annual
meeting in November even though we did not have enough homeowners in attendance
or signed proxies to establish a quorum and hold the meeting. Please note your
participation is vital for the board to continue the positive steps we have made in
recent years. We hope everyone is pleased that for the first time, we were able to drop
our homeowner dues slightly.

Amy Reinhard is our new President and Treasurer, Linda Newman is our new Vice-
President and Secretary, and Gina Seitz is our new Director-at-Large. We would like
to thank Butch Miller, David Jarvis, and Mike Swaim, who recently resigned from the
board, for their service and dedication to our community. We still have four open
positions and are looking for volunteers to join us. Our meetings are held the second
Monday of the month at the Allegro Senior Living Community in Tarpon Springs.

Nancy Medford, Susan Park, and Mike Swaim serve on our Architectural Committee.
Please remember to submit any architectural requests through Ameri-Tech before
starting any work. You can download the form by going to keystonehoa.org, clicking
on the documents tab, and then clicking on the Architectural Modification Form.

Last year Pinellas County came out and repaired a large portion of our sidewalks.
Residents can report problems pertaining to sidewalks or streets via their website at
pinellascounty.org. They also have a free mobile app that allows you to submit a
photo or text.

We have received several complaints about people speeding down our streets. We
would hate to have to lower the speed limit or have to install speed bumps so please
obey the posted speed limit of 25 mph. This is in consideration for the safety of all
our residents.

2015 Board of Directors
President - Amy Reinhard
Vice-President - Linda Newman
Treasurer - Amy Reinhard
Secretary - Linda Newman
Director - Gina Seitz

“While the spirit of
neighborliness was
important on the frontier
because neighbors were so
Sfew,
it is even more important
now because our neighbors
are so many.”

A bracelet was found on Knight Drive. Please contact Dawn Bringe at Ameri-Tech to Lady Bird Johnson
describe it and we will make arrangements to return it to its rightful owner. She can
be reached at 727-726-8000, ext. 235.
Finally, your feedback and input is extremely valuable in letting us know what is
important to you as a resident. We invite you to share your thoughts and ideas about
our neighborhood and to let us know how we are doing.
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